Report of the Secretary of Senate

Three nominations were received for the remaining vacancy as the Faculty
Representative on Senate: Dr. H. Nasser; Dr. J. Roth; and Prof. G. Phillips.

Ballots were sent out on April 20, 2009. The deadline for submitting ballots was May, 1,
2009.

Professor G. Phillips was the successful candidate and will serve as the Faculty
Representative on Senate for the term July 1, 2009-June 30, 2012.



